
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 21, 2018 
 

Item 13, Report No. 6, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on February 21, 2018. 
 
 
 

13 MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING 
 REGARDING DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL AT 
 MARTIN GROVE ROAD AND HIGHWAY 27 (WARD 2)  
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation 
contained in the following resolution of Councillor Tony Carella, dated February 6, 
2018: 
 
Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Tony Carella 
 

Whereas, the residents in the area have expressed concerns with respect to not 
receiving, statutory notice of the Public Hearing for Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z-
17.020, Sunfield Homes (Hwy. 27), the West Woodbridge Homeowners Ratepayers 
Association and residents are requesting a community meeting to review the proposal 
 
It is therefore recommended: 
 

1. That appropriate staff be directed to attend a future evening meeting convened by 
the local councillor with the residents. 

 
 


